C}\CE PR,

§- %‘é Christ Church C of E Primary School Sandra Furno
Y A ;Qn Shieldfield Green Head Teacher
© & Shieldfield
‘Reach for the Stars’ ‘Newcastle upon Tyne Tel: 0191 232 8054
NE2 1XA Fax: 0191 233 1828

18" November, 2016

Dear Parents and Governors

Thank you for your generous donations for
Children in Need. YR 6 have also participated
in the Christmas Shoe Box initiative.

11/11/2016
Remembrance Service in school

Sporting Events in the OLT

Following last week’s football tournament, this week
many children have participated in a bench-ball and
a hockey tournament. We won the bench ball event
and one of our teams also triumphed in the hockey
competition.

Friday 11*" November - 49"
Anniversary of MLK visit to
Newcastle

The children sang wonderfully in the
King’s Hall last Friday evening. We
received many positive comments
about their singing from Professor
Ward, the audience and Newcastle
University. There is a photograph of
our children on the Freedom City 2017
website: www.freedomcity2017.com

Enjoy the weekend
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Early Years Amal, Philip and Houda
Ks1 Hugo, Soliyana, Eric, Tara, Nawaf and Lucas
Abdurahman, Davida, Tyler, Gokdeniz, Freya,
Ks2 William and Mofeed

Gardener of
the week

Eric

Sports People of the week - Layla, Haseeb and Jaymes
Winning Benchball team - Brooke, Mofeed, Joe, Callum,
Khaled, Mohamed, Shannay, William, Jamshid and
Deborah
Winning Hockey team - Matej, Amaru, Evie, Tyler,
Fareed, Davida
2nd team Kaess, Brandon, Khadija, Freya, Winson and
Noel

Ahmed, Leon, Freya, Srishti,
Christian and Prince

=

10 m@@@@@ Fareed and Sheja

Thank you to Mrs Allen, Mr Brown, and Mrs Power,
who accompanied children to the King's Hall.

Thank you to Mr Brown, Mrs Allen and Mr Harland
who accompanied children to recent sporting
competitions.
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‘ \Eij - Layla and Khaled

3 Wetcoﬂ‘e
Big Cook, Little Cook (funding through OLT)
We are trying to organise cooking lessons for parents and their children
together, after school, one evening per week.
rﬂ o 'ﬁ f"'g m Each family will suggest a recipe that the whole group will cook. At the end of
o\ R L v 3"‘?{' the sessions the recipes will be made into a Christ Church Family Cook Book.
vt (P v [ Y If you are interested, please see the home school co-ordinator Linda Lashley
T e 05 or give your name to Sam Fox one of our parents or Jenny Ward in the
1 ¢ 1 e
i v « v S0 School Office.

The course may be repeated if we have a lot of families wishing to participate.




